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! STAFF ONLY DAY

NEXT MONDAY the 18™ SEPTEMBER.
School will be closed this day.
There will be no KCC available either during the day or before or after school hours.
We are sorry for the inconvenience, but this day is being run for our entire staff by the
Ministry of Education.



mailto:principal@koraunui.school.nz
mailto:Rachel.deLima-Brinkley@koraunui.school.nz

WHATS COMING UP IN TERM THREE ?

Week 8
e Mon Sept 11: Maori Language parade. Rooms 7, 8, 9, 10, 11. Bus at 9:15am
Tues Sept 12: Wagon road stream Kaitiaki project room 1213
Wed Sept 13 — Subway Lunch orders to Office by lunchtime today.
Fri Sept 15: Violin 2pm
Fri Sept 15: Move to Improve: Rooms 15, 14, 56, 10, 11 ( all term focus )
e Fri Sept 15: 50c stalls and Subway lunch orders
Week 9
e Mon Sept 18: STAFF ONLY DAY School CLOSED. And NO KCC
Tues Sept 19: Nga Manu Trip: Room 7, 8,9, 10, 11 8:30am leave
Thurs Sept 21: Zealandia trip room 10 and 11.
Fri Sept 22: Violin 2pm
Fri Sept 22: Move to Improve: Rooms 15, 14, 56, 10, 11 ( all term focus )
e Fri Sept 22: 50c stalls and lunch orders
Week 10
e Wed Sept 27: Stream Kaitiaki planting. Rooms 1213 and 15
e Fri Sept 29 Violin 2pm
e Fri Sept 29: Move to Improve: Rooms 15, 14, 56, 10, 11 ( all term focus)
e Fri Sept 29: No 50c stalls or lunches as last day of Term normal 2pm finish.

SCHOOOL HOLIDAYS
September 30th to October 15"
A Holiday Programme will be running. Information available from Janice Dale in the office.

School Year 6 Camp
Monday, November 27t
until Friday, 15t December

Noho Marae Stay
Wednesday, October 25
until Friday, October 27th

Seeking notification of intended enrolments for 2017 and 2018.
If you are intending to enrol your child, we would appreciate it if you
contacted the office and let us know. This helps us successfully plan ahead.

Our School year ends

As part of the student education He Kura Stud
Friday, December 15th P

Component of the Asthma Research Project,
all children are being given an Asthma activity booklet.

Arohanui Strin s ~
SISTEMA HUTT VALLEY

and TAITA COLLEGE present: We hope you have fun doing the activities as a whanau.

The research team would love to receive feedback on this
booklet. There is an online survey for this, details are on page
12 of the activity booklet.
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BIG ORCHESTRA CONCERT

Wednesday 27 Sept. 6:30
Taita College Auditorium

koha arohanuistrings.org No late orders will be accepted.

If you go online and fill out the survey by November 15t then you
can go into a draw for a $50 grocery voucher.

Sub way Lunch When: Friday, SEPTEMBER 15"

Order forms are available in office.
Orders must be in by Wednesday the 13t




We Love Tennis!!

Stokes Valley Tennis Club
Junior Open Days

Sunday 17" & 24™ September

Welcoming all new juniors and returning members

Session times:

Tennis
played on

WLCAE Upto11yrs: 1.00pm-2.00pm [

12yrsand over:  2.30pm -4.00pm

Come see us on our open days for games, BBQ & fun!

We are providers of Hot Shots coaching and play ie size appropriate equipment
Regular professional coaching begins Term 4 (15" October)

Supportive & fun environment

Sponsored by Stokes Valley New World
NEW WORLD

Junior Enquiries :

Theresa Lill

0211679413

Email: tlill@paradise.net.nz
www.stokesvalleytennisclub.org.nz

Find us at 380 Stokes Valley Road (behind the fire station)
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koraunui stokes valley
community

hub

We’re moving!

WEe’'ll be closing up our temporary library space from Monday 9 October
as we prepare to move into the brand new Koraunui Stokes Valley
Community Hubl

We'd love for you to come visit us once we reopen in the new Hub on
Monday 31 October

While we're closed:
¢ You can return items to Caltex Stokes Valley between 5am-10pm
or to any other Hutt City Library
« Reserves will not be available for collection from Stokes Valley Library
« Most of our regular programmes will be on hold—only Baby
Bounce & Rhyme at Stokeswood Rest Home, Free Dowse Visit,
Book Group and Homebound will continue

Want to keep up to date with what's happening at the new Koraunui
Stokes Valley Community Hub? Find us at facebook.com/koraunuihub

tivLibraries

. HCU Softball Carnival Day

Visit our Website:'

www.sporty.co.nz/hcusoftball

Contact: Abby Austin 021 684 486
Junior Convenor

Email: hcunited@hotmail.co.nz

Time to sign up for teeball or softball

Sunday 24th September 1pm to 3 pm

- All welcome at Naenae Park, Gibson Crescent entrance,

Naenae, Lower Hutt by Naenae Gym (if wet will be held

inside the gym). Register for this season on the day. If

unable to make it — Register ONLINE at our website
today!!

- Come join us for a fun filled afternoon with Egg Races,
~ Soft Egg Toss, Sack Races, 3 Legged Races, Bouncy
Castle, Face Painting and many more activities for the
family to enjoy.

Food and Drinks will be available to purchase on the
day.

Season Fees: $40 per child, $60 per family (siblings only)
a $10 deposit to be paid at the time of registration.
Cash or go to our website, register and pay by direct
credit.



